
04/08/2023

Dear Legislative Hearing Officer,
I am writing to object to the issuance of a liquor license requested by the Foundry Pub, License
Number: 20230000060.

The reason I am objecting is because there have been multiple shootings and it is not safe for
our little neighborhood. The crowd there is rowdy, rude and harmful to us. They use our houses
as a hiding spot to shoot each other at the Foundry bar. Our neighbors have small kids that can
hear gunshots at night and are wondering if it’s safe to sleep.

It is to the point that at night, we don’t dare to go outside because there might be someone
hiding at our fence to shoot at the bar. When there is no parking left over at the Foundry, the
crowd comes and parks at our block and trash the site. This has been ongoing for too long.
Please help us keep our neighborhood safe. Please consider that you wouldn’t want to raise
your family in a neighborhood that is unsafe.

I would appreciate that my name and information be kept confidential in this hearing for the
safety of my family.

Thank you for your time,
Tou
651-447-9795
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Hi, if need to,  you can reach out to Tou at 651-447-9795 or at 
touyang85@gmail.com. Thank you

On Mon, Apr 10, 2023, 9:33 AM *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing <LH-
Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Hello,
Could you please let me know who the attached letter is from. The attachment is signed
“Tou” but your email says “Kristi Vang.” This is just for our record keeping.
This email is to acknowledge that your objection to the license application for LAVS TAC 
Ent LLC, dba The Foundry Pub, 1201 Jackson St, has been received and added to the record.  
Your objection will require a hearing to allow concerned residents, applicant and other 
interested parties to attend a hearing.  Please be aware that the closing date is April 18, 2023. 
Thanks in advance for raising your concern and please communicate directly with me 
regarding questions about the process and how you can participate in the hearing.
Greg Weiner

Executive Assistant – Licensing Hearings

Saint Paul City Council

Greg.Weiner@ci.stpaul.mn.us

651-266-8512

He/him/his

From: Kristi Vang (via Google Docs) <kristiahnavang@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, April 8, 2023 1:21 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Untitled document

From: Kristi Vang <kristiahnavang@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2023 9:38 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Re: Untitled document

Hi, Tou is the homeowner. It should be under him. Thank you.  
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Kristi Vang attached a document

Kristi Vang (kristiahnavang@gmail.com) has attached the
following document: Learn more.

For Liquor License # 20230000060

Untitled document

Use is subject to the Google Privacy Policy

Google LLC, 1600 Amphitheatre Parkway, Mountain View, CA 94043, USA
You have received this email because kristiahnavang@gmail.com shared a
document with you from Google Docs.
Delete visitor session
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